
INITIAL EMAIL 
 
Good evening 
Thank you for giving residents the opportunity to give comments and feedback. 
We have lived in Borden for nearly 4 years and appreciate the improvements made previously 
concerning the playpark, playstool area and nature reserve.  The map by the pavement in The Street 
is interesting and informs us of the buildings’ history. 
My main concerns are the old post office stores, which is unlikely to be reopened but presently is an 
eyesore.  All the historical  books written by residents who grew up in Borden mention the post 
office stores in The Street (and other shops long closed) so it would enhance the area for the front of 
the stores to look pretty at least. 
The other building which has roots firmly planted in Borden history is Homestead and it’s adjoining 
addresses. This looks a sorry, rundown building now, which should be a photographic jewel. 
We are beholden to property developers and landlords, but I am just saying what I see when I walk 
down The Street.  There have been many improvements but also much to improve on. 
xxxxxxxxxx 
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FOLLOW-UP EMAIL 
 
Good evening 
xxxxxxxxx 
I recently gave feedback and commented regarding the above.  I would like to amend the name of 
the rundown building (not the old Post Office Stores) in the Street.  One part is named Homestead 
but the collective name is “Home Farm”.  I apologise for any misunderstanding. 
I would also like to take the opportunity to say that the signage in Playstool at the Mount View 
entrance is damaged and in need of repair. 
Thank you 
Regards 
xxxxxxxxxx 
Sent from my iPad 
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